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Upcoming Trainings 

Result Notifications 

The Background Check Central Unit 

(BCCU) 
 

Office hours 8 a.m.- 4:30 p.m., Monday through 

Friday (except holidays) 
 

• Email –  bccuinquiry@dshs.wa.gov 

Please allow 1-2 business days for a response.   

• Phone – 360-902-0299 

Phone support is available 9-11 a.m. Monday 

through Friday (there are exceptions depending 

on availability) 

• Website & Newsletter Archive – 

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/ffa/background-check-

central-unit  

Our website contains a lot of helpful information 

for customers including FAQs 

and Turnaround Times.    

 

 

Celebrate summer! 

Welcome to July’s edition of The BCCU Buzz. 

 

To receive the newsletter, please join our 

Listserv.  Information on our Listserv and how to 

join can be found here. 

 

 

mailto:bccuinquiry@dshs.wa.gov
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/ffa/background-check-central-unit
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/ffa/background-check-central-unit
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/ffa/entity-faqs
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/ffa/background-check-central-unit/turnaround-times
https://www.dshs.wa.gov/ffa/background-check-central-unit/bccu-listserv
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SEE THE RESULT  

 

 

  

    

 
 

 
Simplified Site Structure 

Streamlined Navigation 

Enhanced Content 

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/ffa/background-check-central-unit
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Do You Have Questions? 

 
We have answers (well, most of the time).   

Our FAQs have been updated and have the answers to the most common 

questions our users and applicants ask about background checks.    

 

 
 

 
 

BCCU Staff are currently working remotely and are not available in-person.  

Please advise applicants that their best course of action if they need assistance is 
to call or email us.  

  

Email: bccuinquiry@dshs.wa.gov 
Phone: 360-902-0299 (9-11am) 

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/ffa/background-check-central-unit
mailto:bccuinquiry@dshs.wa.gov
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Sign Up Here 

 

 

Fingerprinting Price Increase 

 
DSHS has completed a thorough analysis, and with the approval from our 

stakeholders, a fee increase for fingerprinting will take effect on August 1, 2024. 

The fee will increase from $10.75 to $11.68 per applicant. The terms and 
conditions of the IDEMIA and DSHS contract will remain unchanged. This 

change will not impact applicants or entities of DSHS. 

 
 

https://www.dshs.wa.gov/ffa/bcs-login-and-guides
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Our YouTube tutorial can walk applicants through 

completing an Additional Information request.  

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6uGIHUKgGg0&t=1s
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Important August Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Dates: 

 


